
 
CONFRÉRIE DU SABRE D’OR - USA EMBASSY 

 
May, 2024 

Cher Sabreur, 

 Greetings from the USA Embassy of the Confrérie du Sabre d’Or and welcome to 
our newest Sabreurs! 

Recent Past Events 

 
On Sunday, April 28, 2024, The Confrérie du Sabre d’Or Southern California Division’s 
Sabering event was held at the prestigious Casa del Mar Hotel by the Sea in Santa 
Monica California. The event proved to be filled with pomp and circumstance, 

Hollywood stars, politicians, 
members and friends along 
with the blessing from 
above of a bright sunny day! 
 
The morning began with a 
sumptuous breakfast for 21 
attendees in the Crimson 
Room followed by a 
sabering at the Pacific 
Ocean's edge in the 
presence of the Confrérie’s 
USA Governor Philippe 
Milgrom and USA Master of 
Protocol Jeanne Ruderman.  
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Two Chevalier Sabreurs were promoted to the rank of Officier – Ratu Muda Princess 
Karen Cantrell and Christopher A. Chambers, Lord of Skighaugh. 

 
 
Our new member Temukung Baroness Miranda Kramer became a Chevalier Sabreur. 

 



 

3 
 

   
 

 
A Magnum of Rare Champagne was sabered by Princess Karen Cantrell 
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A Magnum of Piper Heidsieck was sabered by Christopher A. Chambers, Lord of Skighaugh 

 
1Piper Heidsieck was sabered by Temukung Baroness Miranda Kramer 
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Mr. Jonathan Boulangeat attended and ensured a successful event by graciously 
assisting and giving a speech on the History of Rare Champagne to the enjoyment of the 
attendees. 
 

Of course, Champagne was flowing for all! 

 

On May 4th, the Fraternity’s Annual Meeting was held at which we approved the 
Governor’s Annual Report, approved the Balance Sheet and Financial Statements and 
elected our new Treasurer,  Jordan Yelinek. 

 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 

On October 13th, the Confrérie will be participating in a luncheon and art auction 
featuring wine and Champagne at Upper West Restaurant in Santa Monica, California. 
 
On November 16, the annual Grand Gala for the Confrérie du Sabre d'Or will be held in 
Deauville France 
 
Please save the dates of March 2nd through March 6th, 2025, for our next US Grand 
Chapitre.   

 

 ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If you are interested in holding a Sabrage event near you, please let us know – Contact 
Information follows.  Also, please let us know if you would like to purchase your own 
official, Confrérie Saber!  Our Sabers are made in the traditional method, in France and 
are engraved with your name as well as the Confrérie logo.   

 

Best Wishes for the New Year! 

Santé! Bonheur! Champagne! 
 
Darryl Gugig, Secretary 
Officier & Consul for South Georgia  
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Directory of Consuls for the USA Embassy: 
 
Ratu Muda Princess Karen 
Cantrell, Consul for Southern 
California 
ratumudaprincess@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Brian Mandel, Consul for New 
Jersey 
bkmandel@optonline.net 
 
 
 
 
Robert Scruggs, Consul for 
Northern Georgia 
travelingbacchus@yahoo.com 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Helpful Links: 
 

 https://www.facebook.com/SabredorUS 
 

https://twitter.com/ratumudapk 
 

 
 
 

Darryl Gugig,  
Consul for Southern Georgia  
dgugig@gmail.com 

@darryl.gugig 
 

 
 

Christian Pendleton, Consul 
for Louisiana 
cpendleton@neworleans-
food.com 
 
 
 
Sebastien Taveau, Consul for 
Northern California  
staveau@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 


